September and October Executive HOA Board Meeting

All members were present on Tuesday September 10th and Tuesday October 1st

On Tuesday September 10th we only meet long enough to decide to close the pool on September 15th due to use and weather conditions.

On Tuesday October 1st we discussed

- Barn running smoothly minus a tree falling into a paddock
- Fall yard sale on October 12th
- Received award for 30yrs from Adopt a Highway cleanup
- Great turnout for the highway cleanup
- We have the new pump to install for the big pool
- New fans going up in the clubhouse
- Taking bids for deep cleaning the clubhouse

Lastly Please remember JoAnn and Frank in your thoughts as Frank is in and out of the Hospital and Mary Jo has her mom passed away.